
 

 

IBAWR Habitat for Humanity 

Broker Build 
 

IBAWR is proud to announce that we will be working with our members and sponsors to 

give back to Waterloo Region by raising donations and volunteers to provide a local 

family with financial assistance and hard work at the job site that will be their future 

home! 

We are reaching out to Brokerages and our key Insurance Company partners to help 

the IBAWR make this event a success, by teaming up to help us reach and exceed our 

goals! 

In addition to helping a local family and well respected charitable organization build a 

home in our community, this event is designed to encourage the members and 

partners or our association to mobilize together to achieve a common goal in a major 

way! 

We will be visiting our member brokerages to drop off a small information package to 

principals and to introduce the event to them and their staff, if desired.  

  



Bronze Event Sponsor: 

$250.00 to sponsor 1 staff member who will spend one day volunteering at a job site. 

 

Silver Event Sponsor: 

$450.00 to sponsor up to 2 staff members who will each spend a day volunteering at a 

job site. The volunteers can each work the same day, or volunteer on separate days. 

. 

Gold Event Sponsor: 

$1,000.00 to sponsor up to 5 staff members to volunteer. 

 

Platinum Event Sponsor: 

$2,500.00 to sponsor as many volunteers as you can for each day of the event. 

 

In order for us to meet (and hopefully exceed) our goals we are asking for contributions 

and participation in the following ways; 

Event Dates: May 22 and May 23, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that all contributors will be provided with a Charitable Donation Receipt 

and the event will be covered by Habitat for Humanity and their impressive social 

media team and photographers. We will also feature the event in the following months 

IBAWR bulletin. 

Please contact Joe Dalton anytime by email (jdalton@encoregrp.com) or cell phone 

(519-573-6682) to discuss in further detail. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration and participation. We are looking forward 

to making this event a huge community and industry success together! 

 



 

 


